
DUE TO THE ANTICIPATED LACK OF A 

QUORUM, THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR JULY 7, 2009 HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED. 

FURTHERMORE, THE PUBLIC HEARING 

TO RECEIVE INPUT ON THE DRAFT FY 

2009-2010 CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL 

ACTION PLAN SCHEDULED FOR JULY 7, 

2009 WILL BE CONSIDERED AT THE 

SPECIAL COUNCIL/AGENCY MEEETING 

ON WEDNESDAY, JULY 8, 2009 AT 5:30 

P.M., IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

LOCATED ON THE 9TH FLOOR OF CITY 

HALL. 


